

Hi Everyone!

We love and miss you! We hope you are enjoying the Bible Study and Kid's Worship that we are putting online.

It was good to see some of you at your homes last Sunday when we came by and dropped off the two crafts. Some of you texted us pictures of your finished crafts which we really enjoyed receiving! Thank you for doing that! We missed seeing those of you that were not home!

We hope you are doing well in school now that it has started! It must be a little hard to go to school online, so we are praying for you that you will be able to focus on your school work and do well.

Each Saturday night we have a Zoom meeting for the elementary aged kids at 8pm. We would love to see you there. We have been learning about the book of Daniel and have been playing some games, which has been fun. So if you haven't been joining us, we miss you! You can ask your Mom or Dad to help you connect to the Zoom meeting. Hope to see you there!

Enclosed are two crafts for you to make! When you are done, have your Mom or Dad, text a picture of yourself and your craft to Miss Helen. We look forward to seeing your pictures.





We pray that you will **Dare to Be Like Daniel** and stand strong in your faith no matter in what situation you find yourself. Daniel was taken captive when he was young, lived his life in Babylon and stayed true to God his whole life in that foreign

country and amongst unbelievers. Just like Daniel you can "purpose in your heart" to follow the Lord and not "bow to the idols" of this world and stay close to the Lord all the days of your life!

Remember, Philippians 4:13-

"I can do all things through Christ which strengthenth me."

Blessings,

Miss Adria

